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The wording of this proposal states that temporary homeless housing will be placed throughout the
city. Looking at a map, that statement is incorrect. All proposed sites are concentrated on the east
side. Leaving out about 3/4 of the rest of the city without any sites. I live on the west side so am not
directly affected by this proposal, but find it disingenuous and misleading. We should all share the
burden of solving the homeless problem. It is unfair to put such a large burden on such a small part

of the city.
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